The Director finds that immediate repeal of Rules 1 through 11 governing Physical Therapists is imperatively necessary to comply with the Physical Therapy Practice Act, §§ 12‐41‐101 et seq C.R.S. The newly-appointed State Physical Therapy Board will subsequently adopt the physical therapy rules on an emergency basis.  
